
 

 
 

Annual General Meeting 
 
 

 Wednesday 12th December 2017 
 
 

The meeting will be preceded by a talk by 
Stephen Bacon, Vice President of BACFI and 

Fleet Street lawyer 
 

The employed bar - a success story 
 
 

Kindly hosted by Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver 
and Jacobson LLP, 41 Lothbury, London 

 
6pm (registration 5.45pm) 

 
Non- members welcome 

 
The event is free to all. If you wish to attend you MUST register in 

advance by email: events@bacfi.org or call 01525 222 244 
 

www.bacfi.org 
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